To Town Council,

I would like this problem of having a blanket bylaw of the parking rules in Mackenzie amended and have a separate rule for cul-de-sac parking for residents that live in the cul-de-sac. I know this is a problem in many area's where people park on the public road and actually block vehicles that are towing trailers from being able to use the cul-de-sac to turn around to get into their own driveway. To be clear this is not about people visiting that are occasionally parking here. My neighbor in question here has his yard and driveway stuffed with vehicles and has no more room to park the two vehicles he leaves on the street causing problems over the winter for sand trucks , snow removal, and garbage pick up as the operators sometimes have to get out of their trucks and move garbage cans to the center of the street so they can reach them. or have to pick up the garbage off the street that was spilled after the attempted pick up. You should not be parking on the street at all and block people that live there from using the street to get into their driveway or turn around. This has caused lots of frustration and legal costs for certain residents. it is also frustrating for the bylaw officers having their hands tied. please get back to me on a date when this will be brought up in counsel and spoken on . Thank you .

RON kENYON